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STANDING COMMITTEE ON PUBLIC ADMINISTRATION 
Second Report - Compliance of the Department of Health with Recommendations of the Auditor General’s 2001 

Report on Life Matters: Management of Deliberate Self-harm in Young People 
Hon Barry House presented the second report of the Standing Committee on Public Administration, entitled 
“Compliance of the Department of Health with Recommendations of the Auditor General’s 2001 Report on Life 
Matters: Management of Deliberate Self-harm in Young People”, and on his motion it was resolved - 

That the report do lie upon the table and be printed. 
[See paper 1906.] 
 


